Producti »n of GT-3508 for month of April was 86
inits. May projection is projected at 140 units,
subject to availability of cars from San Jose. De-
lay in completing engines at the Cleveland Engine
Plant because of defective manifolds from Dearborn
Steel and Tube is affecting the availability of units -
for our production. The report in last week's
Minutes from Gerry Nuznoff of 145 engines being
shipped to San .Jogse was in error. It is expected
that only about 30 engines will be shipped by the
end of this week.



